
THIS WEEK’S ACTIVITIES - 21st November – 24th November 2022 

In Forest school this week we will be having a tidy up of the 
woods after all the wind and rain we have had recently.  We 
should hopefully then be ready for winter! We will of 
course be cooking our delicious snack on the campfire.

This week we will be: 
➢ Creating the Three Little Pigs story board
➢ Singing Nursery Rhymes
➢ Building houses with our soft bricks and wood
➢ Recreating the story of the Three Little Pigs
➢ Playing with Small world farm
➢ Making pigs from toilet rolls
➢ Three Little Pigs cutting skills
➢ Starting our Christmas activities
➢ Practising for our Christmas Nativity play

This 
week’s 

BOOK is:

This 
week’s 

COLOUR 

is:

This 
week’s 

NUMBER 
is:

This 
week’s 

LETTER is:
These adult led activities are a prompt with children’s choice and child led play as a priority.
Please note although we provide adult led activities our curriculum is heavily based on child led play. These activities therefore are subject to 
change depending on the children’s interests that day

➢ At home please continue to: 

Practise grouping and counting in Three’s - Three spoons, Three 

bowls, Three tops, Three pencils 

Look out for the number 3 in the environment

Please bring in toilet rolls if you have any so we can make Pigs!


